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Olivia Sontag

From: Christopher Brookes <chris@crbrookes.com>
Sent: Friday, July 6, 2018 12:19 PM
To: Olivia Sontag
Subject: CKCB Madison Ave- PLN50958

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good Morning Olivia, 
 
Could you please clarify what elements of this project are to be discussed at the August 1st hearing? Are we still dealing 
with just the property footprint or is it now the development as a whole? 
 
As previously advised the HOA and individual owners do not have much to say about the footprint, but we do have many 
concerns over the building as a whole - in particular the request for a height variance. 
 
Many Thanks 
 
Christopher Brookes 
 
HOA Board 
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